
 

April 28, 2021 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 
 
I am requesting funding for the FrontRunner Forward project in fiscal year 2022. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Utah Transit Authority, located at 669 West 200 
South, Salt Lake City, Utah 84101. 
 
Funding would be used for project development and engineering for FrontRunner train 
improvements, including double tracking. This effort will also include a focus on vehicle 
engineering and specifications for expanded fleet resources.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Blake Moore 
Member of Congress 


